18 February, 2002

Dr J O’'Donchoe
Consultant Paediatrician
Erne Hospital
ENNISKILLEN

Co Fermanagh

Dear Dr O’'Donohoe
Thank you for agreeing to meet with me today, 18 February 2002.

| wish to confirm to you in writing as discussed. that in an attempt to achieve some
definitive closure on the issue of concerns over competency reported to us in writing
by Dr Ashgar, | am seeking an external opinion from the Royal College of
Paediatricians, asking them to visit the Trust, viewing the information provided within
the context of paediatric services in Sperrin Lakeland.

| thank you for undertaking to co-operate with this process and | would continue to
eéncourage you to provide a written response to the cases raised in Dr Ashgar’s
“letter.

Yours sincerely

Dr J Kelly
MEDICAL DIRECTOR

LC-SLT



